President’s Report 
October 11, 2015 Board of Director’s Meeting
Saint Andrew’s Society of Mid-Maryland, Inc.

- Outreach: SASMM banners and brochure are being updated; connecting with other Celtic and similar organizations to work together.  Invited to Maryland Irish Festival—no cost for booth space; eager to talk and work together. 

- Fall Kirkin: Sent the donation check and personal thank you to Grace Episcopal Church 

- Website and FB: Updates continue as well as direct emails to all SASMM members
- Nominations and Election Committee:  Ballots will include a short bio about each candidate as not all members may know them. 
- Bylaws revision: In progress.
- Audit:  Pending.
- Newsletter: ON HOLD. Draft started and still interrupted. Cindy provided another group’s newsletter as a sample. We will continue work together on this.     
- DJP/SASMM Service Award:  Charly has action for the Quaich engraving as it will be awarded to Dorothy at the AGM; wording is still pending. Marianne has action for drafting the process for presentation to the BOD and at the AGM.
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